
 

 

November 9, 2022 

 

Toagosei Co., Ltd. 

 

Toagosei Featured in Newsweek International Article 

 

Toagosei Co., Ltd. announced today that its President, Mikishi Takamura, was interviewed 

by The Worldfolio about Japan’s chemical industry and Toagosei’s growth businesses. The 

interview and an accompanying company advertisement appear in Newsweek International, 

a weekly magazine published in the United States. 

 

The entire interview can be found on the global news website called The Worldfolio. For 

details, please see below. 

 

Advertisement 

・Appears in the November 4th edition of Newsweek International, a weekly magazine 

published in the United States 

 →See PDF 

 

Interview 

・See the link below to The Worldfolio website: 

https://www.theworldfolio.com/interviews/toagosei-chemistry-for-better-more-sustainable-

world/5443/ 

 

*Permission of The Worldfolio has been obtained to share this link. 

 

＜Contact information＞ CORPORATE COMMUNICATION DEPARTMENT 

e-mail address：irpr＠toagosei.co.jp 
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